
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN BOARD 

TOWN OF CHARLTON 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Charlton will hold a Public 

Hearing on May 13, 2024 at 7:30 p.m., at the Charlton Town Hall, 758 Charlton Road, Charlton, 

New York, County of Saratoga, for the purpose of hearing all persons regarding the following 

matter: 

 

Special Use Permit application from Erik Nixon, regarding property located at 1291 Eastern 

Avenue for approval of Repair Resources, LLC, an agricultural/industrial equipment repair 

business. 

 

 

 

DATED: April 25, 2024 

  Brenda Mills  

  Town Clerk 

 

      

         


